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STAKEHOLDER NOTICE

16 December 2015
Update to 2014 Draft Access Undertaking (2014 DAU) assessment timetable

Today the QCA released its consolidated draft decision to not accept Aurizon Network's 2014 DAU. The
consolidated draft decision draws together all aspects of the 2014 DAU, sets out the reasons for the QCA's decision
and the way in which the 2014 DAU should be amended in order for it to be approved.

The QCA invites stakeholders to comment on its consolidated draft decision. Consistent with the updated UT4
assessment timetable, submissions are due by 26 February 2016. QCA staff are available to meet with stakeholders
throughout this period (except between 25 December 2015 and 4 January 2016 when the QCA offices are closed).

Updated 2014 DAU Assessment Timetable

Task Indicative dates
Release of consolidated draft decision 16 December 2015
Consultation and submissions 16 December 2015 - 26 February 2016

Release of final decision end April 2016




